
17th May 2019 

YEAR 6 PARENTS/CARERS 

Thanks to all the Year 6 Parents/Carers for 

100% attendance during SATs week.  We 

hope all the pupils enjoyed Tatton Park. 

HEALTHY SCHOOLS AWARDS – BREAK 

TIME SNACKS 

     

We would like to say well done for all your 

efforts to help us gain our Bronze Award.  

We are now asking for your help to achieve 

the Silver Award.  To achieve this, the 

children have to demonstrate they can make 

the right food choices at break time.  We 

are asking for your help to encourage your 

children (if they bring a snack) to bring a 

piece of fruit, cheese, raisins or buy 

something from the healthy tuck shop at 

school.  Some children have started bringing 

crisps and biscuits which we are trying to 

discourage.  Don’t forget KS1 already have 

free fruit at break time.  Thank you. 

           

4VG RECORDER ASSEMBLY 

Class 4VG will be performing a Recorder 

Assembly in the KS1 Hall on Thursday 23rd 

May at 9am.  Parents and carers are 

welcome.  We look forward to seeing you 

there. 

         

 

 

 

YEAR 2 TRIP ANDERTON BOAT LIFT 

   

Year 2 will be going on a trip to Anderton 

Boat Lift to support their learning about 

Canals. The trip includes a river tour, a lift 

experience and a workshop where the 

children will create their own canal inspired 

art.  Each class will visit on a different day: 

2HW – Tuesday 4th June                         

2HN – Wednesday 5th June                      

2SC – Friday 7th June 

Please return your permission slip along with 

your voluntary contribution of £15 by 

Monday 3rd June 2019.  Thank you. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Abbie Wardner 1FH 

Abigail Adelakun RGS 

Sophia Amuah RHM 

Ananya Singh RGS 

Rhien-Claire Taylor 

RHM 

Ezmai-Rose Myers 

2HN 

Courtney Simpson 6EP 

Karim Hammoud 3TB 

Daisy Takacs 4VG 

Laken Walker 6EP 

Zack Jones 5TS 

Sara Nazgiewicz 4VG 

Connor Hume 4VG 

Keaton Campbell 5TS 

 

BIKES/SCOOTERS 

A number of bikes/scooters left at school 

are not secured by a suitable cycle lock.  The 

school will not accept any responsibility for 

bikes/scooters etc left on school premises. 

 

 


